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MEDIA RELEASE 
Southeast is Awarded Generous Grant from Exxon Mobil for Second Year in a Row 
March 11, 2013 
 
For the second year in a row, Southeast Elementary has been selected to receive a $500 grant 
from the Exxon Mobil Education Alliance Program to support its math and science programs. 
  
The Exxon Mobil Educational Alliance Program is designed to provide Exxon and Mobil retailers 
with an opportunity to invest in the future of their communities through educational grants to 
neighborhood schools. Exxon Mobil believes that, as members of the community, local retailers 
are best qualified to work with local educators to help identify schools and programs most in 
need of support. 
  
Southeast will use the money to purchase math and science supplies for the school. 
  
Thank you, Exxon Mobil, for your generous gift! 


